
Mid-County Volunteer Rescue Squad 

Minutes of Meeting General Membership 

7 February 2018 

 

President: Jaimie Packett brought meeting to order 1935.  Jamie 

thanked everyone for helping with the clean-up Saturday, it went 

very well.  Pointed out some educational opportunities and 

encouraged members to take classes. 

Treasurer:  Jeanne Widenmyer reported the county check came in.  

Monies as of today $427,490,66. 

1st. Lt Phil Shahan Report See Attachment A 

2nd. Lt. Robert Hundley All is well 

EMS Protocol rolls out 13 Feb., 1800 at the Lancaster Rescue 

Squad building.    

Captain: Melvin Cockrell Thanked everyone for clean-up and to 

try to keep it clean.  Any problems with doing call reports let 

him or 1st. lt. know 

Vehicle Officer:  Charles Howard If you drive Unit 44 be sure 

head lights of off when back in the garage.  It’s a Ford, have 

to manually turn the light off.  When doing the inventory please 

put the call number on the form. 

Jim Webb, new rosters sent out.  Will be attending Infection 

Control Officer course in April. 

New member Abigail Kiss voted in.  Welcome new member. 

Second applicant Alexandria Ward, not present.  President will 

make contact. 

Career Day at the high school Friday 9th.  Jaimie Packett, 

Charles Howard, Janice Kauffman, and Madge Rollins will do the 

event.  Meeting at building 0730. 

 

Meeting adjourned 2000 

Respectfully submitted by Secretary Madge Rollins 

  

  


